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We absolutely need tight regulation of this industry. Human nature has shown time 

and again through history that there is no limit to the number of people willing to 

sacrifice others' well-being for their own profit. We need inspectors for gun dealers 

just as much as we need those for the food industry, to provide the greatest good for 

the greatest number of people. 


